
Dear reviewers, 

First of all, thank you very much for inviting us to contribute to the World 

Journal of Clinical Oncology. 

In response to the problems raised before, we make the following changes: 

1. According to the content of the article, we have added three color pictures 

to help explain and understand. 

2. Find an English polishing company to polish the grammatical expression 

and rhetoric of this article. 

3. Conduct secondary screening of references to ensure non-duplication and 

accuracy of the references 

4. This article confirms that there is no conflict of interest. 

Best regards, 

All authors 


